
Cheung Chau Sports Ground to reopen

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (March 1)
that Cheung Chau Sports Ground in Islands District will be reopened for
public use at 6pm today, except for tracks No. 2 to 4 of the all-weather
running track which are still under repair. The sports ground was temporarily
closed earlier for use as a temporary emergency helicopter landing site.
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